
Do you have a learning disability? 
Would you like to go to Slimming World for free? 

Some people with learning 
disabilities might like to join 
slimming clubs like Slimming 
World. But sometimes they might 
find it difficult to join or to take 
part. The aim of this study is to 
make it easier for people with 
learning disabilities to join 
slimming clubs if they want to. 

If you have a learning disability 
and would like to lose 7 pounds 
or more you might be eligible to 
take part in this study, run by Dr 
Liz Croot from The University of 
Sheffield. 

To find out more please get in 
touch with Dr Liz Croot 
Phone 0114 222 1725 
Email l.croot@sheffield.ac.uk 
Or speak to __________________ 
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